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Dear DENR/PENRO, 
  
In light of the Joint Order by the DENR,   MGB and EMB 
MIMAROPA issued on February 6, 2023 to Altai Philippines 
Mining Corporation due to their extraction/construction 
activities and the numerous notices of violation, including PD 
705 otherwise known as the Revised Forestry Code for cutting 
trees and clearing/exploration without the required permit and/
or certification, we  demand that your office enforce this Joint 
Order with full force.  

It has been a month since the Joint Order and we would like to 
follow-up on the status of the investigation conducted by 
PENRO Romblon and the inventory of trees cut and the amount 
of ores illegally extracted by Altai in its activities.  
  
We hope, as concerned citizens of Sibuyan Island, to be part of 
the investigation team to ensure objectivity throughout the 
process.  

Praying that your office will take an immediate action regarding 
this matter. 
  
We look forward to your positive consideration. 

Sincerely, 

BANTAY KALIKASAN NG SIBUYAN 



Annex 1: DENR releases statement on Altai Philippines Mining Corporation's (APMC) exploration in Sibuyan Island. 


